"o 1L CONSERVATION COMMISE DN
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 29, 1955

Continental Oil Company :
Fair Building s B
Fort Worth 2, Texas

Attention: My. H. L. Johnston

Centlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of June 24, 1955, in which
you requested that your letter regarding the re-classification of your
State A-32 Well No. 4 be disregarded.

This is to inform you that NSP-160 will be approved by this
Commission on June 30, 1955. Effective the 1st. of July 1955, the State
A-32 Well No. 4 will be re-classified and transfered from the South
Eunice Oil Pool to the Jalmat Gas Poel and will appear on the gas proration
schedule with a 160-acre unit allowable.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

C. M. Rieder
District Engineer

CMR:jh
cc: Continental Oil Co., Hobbs
Oil Conservation Commission, Hobbs
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